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Annual Price Review 2024/25 

19th March 2024 

 

 

Dear valued customer, 

Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your valued business over the past year 

during such challenging times and your continued support. 

I am writing to advise you about a change to the charges for the Tankered Trade and Domestic waste 

that you bring in to Severn Trent sites. We are constantly investing in our processes and infrastructures 

to ensure we continue to deliver an environmentally compliant and high-quality wastewater 

treatment, all of which come at a cost. 

As such, your new price(s) which take effect from 1st April 2024, will be increasing by 5%. 

I would also like to announce that in line with recent discussions with the Environment Agency, we 

have taken the decision to discontinue the acceptance of Hazardous Waste Streams into any of our 

sites.  This will help strengthen our environmental compliance and will take effect on the 1st April 2024. 

If you have any queries or would like to discuss the above, please contact your dedicated Account 

Manager who will be delighted to assist you. 

Alternatively, you can contact us on 0345 608 0107 or via email tankeredwaste@severntrent.co.uk. 

We look forward to our continued working relationship and if we can be of any assistance at any time, 

please do not hesitate to contact us. 

  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Paul Firmstone 
Sales Manager - Bioresources 
For and Behalf of Severn Trent   
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Tankered Domestic Waste Charges 2024 to 2025 

 

From 1st April 2024, the prices for the reception and treatment of tankered domestic waste during 

normal opening hours are as follows: 

Waste Strength Non-dissolved Solids (mg/l) Charge per m3 

Weak Under 2,000 £3.21 

Standard 2,001 to 9,000 £10.87 

High 9,001 to 20,000 £18.94 

Strong 20,001 plus £28.01 

 

In addition, a £10.99 standing charge applies to each tanker load discharged.  
All of the above are zero rated for VAT purposes. 

 
 
 

Tankered Trade Waste 
 

All existing waste streams will have the increase applied, whereas any new enquires will be priced on 
application based on the current cost of treating the waste. 
 
Hazardous waste streams will not be accepted from the 1st of April. We are sorry that we will not be 
able to accept waste streams of this nature and apologise for any inconvenience this may cause to your 
business and that of your customers. 


